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The meeting in Herzlyia was a great success. We appreciate everyone coming from
near and far to participate. The atmosphere was pleasant and the event was filled
with content. We received great feedback on the event and want to thank everyone
for their participation and contribution.

We would like to thank the teachers who voluntarily held workshops. I know that we
all benefited from their knowledge and creativity.

We are very fortunate to have all of you as members.

Congratulations to Tirtza Amidan on her election to the board, we know she will be a
great asset to us. We thank Ilanit Dvash for contribution.

A special thanks to Yosefa Himal who has volunteered to translate the workshop
requirements into Hebrew for our non-English speaking members.

Website:
We are working on redoing the associations’ website. The new website will allow for
enrollment for workshops and all payments of workshops and membership fees. All
information will be online, no more pouring thru old newsletters.
We are asking members who have suggestions, stories, and experiences that you
would like to share to please be in touch with us.

Plans for the future

We are looking into making a quilt in honor of: Israel’s 75th anniversary. The quilt will
be composed of blocks made by our members.

We are happy to hear ideas from our members.



We are delighted to share with you the accomplishments of
our members, and the exhibitions that they are participating
in.

Hevdva Meroz has a solo Exhibition in Modiin

Hedva is also participating in a group exhibition in Beit Tzionai America



Zohara Yizraeli is participating in an exhibition in the Tivon Gallery.

Diti LIn exhibition in Yagur



Online Workshops:

Teacher Workshop Date Time Price

Margaret
Willingham

reverse 
applique with

added
dimension

21/7/22
25/7/22

17-20:00 130

Global
Quilt
Connection
workshops

An array of
wonderful
teachers give
demonstrations
and ideas. The
recordings will
be available for
48 hours to
watch at your
convenience.

30-31/7/2
2

21-24:00 Free just
sign up!!

Pls note the change of dates for the reverse applique workshop!!

All enrollment is by email to the “Israeli Quilters Association “
Or by WhatsApp to Yonah Halperin 050-7410930
All payments are to: Bank Hapoalim (12)

Branch – Mevassert #448
Account # 245884

From the month of August and till after the holidays
there will be no activities.

Margaret Willingham 



Reverse Applique with added dimension.
Each Participant will choose one of the two designs from below. The instructor will
email a pdf pattern to the participant. Each one must print out the pattern. It can be
done on a house hold printer and taped together.








